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Happy Friday everyone! I hope you have a lovely day with your children 

whilst we are on our training day. The staff are participating in a range of training 

including Makaton, Positive Behaviour Support (NAPPI), Communication Training 

and Enteral Feed Theory Training.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all during our Parent’s evenings next week. 

Just to make things complicated, some teachers will be hosting their meetings   

Monday and Tuesday, and others Tuesday and Wednesday, so please don’t get  

confused if your date differs to a friend.  

We have a busy few weeks ahead with Mother’s Day celebrations, school trips 

and Easter celebrations. Please see overleaf the Easter competition information. 

We will also be joining Hob Moor Primary Academy in a ‘Hop for the Hospice’ in 

support of St Leonard’s Hospice. All the children will receive bunny ears to        

participate in a sponsored hop. This will include trampette’s, rebound or outdoor 

activities in order to make it accessible to all pupils - more info to follow.  

On Friday 24th March we also have a visiting Opera in school for the  

afternoon for a production of ‘The Zoo’.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, Olivia  

Boughs 

Diary Dates 

March 

20th Mother’s Day open afternoon 

20th/21st/22nd Parents Evening 

29th Makaton Revision Session  

10am-11am 

29th Sensory & Play Based Activities to 

give structure to your Easter holiday 

9.30am-11am 

29th Easter Eggstravganza! 

29th Bring your Easter Competition 

entries to class 

May 

25th Makaton Level 1 Training  

9am –3pm 

June 

6th Makaton Revision Session  

10am-11am 

July 

13th Makaton Revision Session  

1.30pm-2.30pm 

Olivia  

 



 

 

 

 Happy Birthday this week to:  

Isaac & Jack 

 

 

Becky Thompson,      

hairdresser, is available 

to come into school on    

Friday 31st March. Please 

update the care diary to 

inform class teams if you 

have arranged a haircut. 

Contact Becky on 

07793432898 (£8.00 per 

cut) 

 

Moana is to be screened on Sunday 19th March. The screening will start 

promptly at 11.15am. All tickets for this show cost £3.30. Please could 

wheelchair users book in advance so they can have 

enough spaces available. Please contact the cinema, if 

you should have any special requirements on 01904 

612940 or email cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk Thank you. 

City Screen– Autism Friendly 

Liz Lomas for sharing her skill set & expertise. 


